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THE ROCKEFELLER FOUNDATION 
61 BROADWAY, NEW YORK 

THE M EDICAL SCI ENCES C A B LE A DDRE SS: 

ALAN G REGG. M. D ., D I RECTO R R OC KFOUN D , NEW Y ORK 

September 22 , 1931 

Dear Dr . Penfield : 

Thank you for your letter of September 22. I wrote 

Dr . Martin yesterday that I was not quite yet able to plan 

the time for a visit to Montreal . It is probable that 

within the next week I shall know defintely,and I shall be glad 

to let you know as early as possible . 

Dr. rilder Penfield , 
4302 Montrose Avenue, 
Montreal, P.Q., Canada . 
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Yours Sincerely, 


